12 August 2024

Statement from a Nine spokesperson:

The story related to a conference in Brisbane, where we ran the story on our local
bulletin, which presented a range of different treatments and issues affecting
children with autism. Our story related to one of those treatments which had success
and we had the opportunity to speak to one family and we believed it had value to
discuss with our audience.



